ATHLETIC DEPARTMENT
AIR TRANSPORT COMMAND
ROSECRANS FIELD, MO.

February 38, 1944,

Dr, Forrest C. Allen
Director of Physical Educatilon,
- Kansas University,

Dr, Mr. Allen:

We have received your letter regarding the basketball
game in Kansas Clty. The check has not reached us yet,
however and though I feel 1like "Shylock", sending this
reminder, 1t has been more or less suggested to me that

I contact you with reference to the same,
Best regards and continued success with your fine team,

Cordially yours,

D

THOMAS N,
2nd, Lt. Alr Corps
Athletic Director,




